
DETOUR NOTICE 
Starting in December 2024, a small  

portion of the Great Lakes Waterfront 

Trail will be closed Monday to Friday, 

7am to 4pm to accommodate  

construction access as part of the  

Colonel Samuel Smith Park Major 

Maintenance Project.  

For more information on the Colonel 

Samuel park Major Maintenance Project, 

please  scan QR code or visit:  

www.trca.ca/sam-smith-major-

maintenance 


